Acknowledgments...

Adequate acknowledgment cannot be made to all who helped by their writings,
conversations, or loans of materials. Nonetheless, some particular efforts need recognition.
Special thanks go to Chimacum School District teachers Maren Johnson, Kit Pennell, and
Paul Demianew and Quilcene School District teacher James G. Weller who pointed us in the
right direction; Michael Donald, U.S. Forest Service Fisheries Biologist, who recognized the
teaching opportunity presented at Seal Rock Campground and the need for such materials;
Stacy Lemieux, U.S. Forest Service Wildlife Biologist who provided early guidance in
developing this curriculum; Nancy Benson, U.S. Forest Service Forester; Debbie Schrier,
U.S. Forest Service Contracting Officer's Representative, who patiently answered all of our
seemingly random requests; and, Sharon Swift, U.S. Forest Service Contracting Officer, who
provided diligent oversight of the entire project. The beauty of the illustrations and “eye- _
appeal” of the format are the contribution of Diane Gusset. For any errors or deficiencies
that remain, none of these colleagues has any share of the responsibility which rests
entirely upon the author.

James A. Kolb
Author/Director
Institute of Marine Science

jkolb@krl.org
www.forsea.org

Seal Rock Marine Trail Curriculum - Olympic National Forest, Quilcene, Washington 98376
Developed by the Institute of Marine Science www.forsea.org
7



